10. CANTERBURY WASTE SERVICES LTD - ORAL UPDATE

Mr Gareth James, General Manager, Canterbury Waste Services Ltd, attended and gave an oral
update report on the progress in construction of the regional landfill and the appointment of staff.

The Chairman advised that he had visited the site on the previous Sunday and in addition
Christchurch City Council staff had also visited.

It was suggested that the Subcommittee inspect the site after the elections and Mr James confirmed
that the tender prices received for the Mt Cass Road upgrade had been very close to budget.

Mr James then took the opportunity to thank members of the Subcommittee for the work which they
had undertaken over the last three years towards the establishment of the regional landfill.
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